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Improvements are coming to Sunset Ridge Park!

The City of Vaughan is making improvements to Sunset Ridge Park (535 Napa Valley Ave.).
Work includes the installation of a new basketball court with hoops and seating, and a new tennis
court with acrylic surfacing, nets, fencing and improved drainage.

Work is anticipated to start in April and be completed by late July 2025, pending weather and site
conditions. To safely complete the work, portions of the park will be closed during construction.
Signs and barriers will be in place to guide visitors.
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For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For after-hours inquiries,
call the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0.

CITY OF VAUGHAN | 2141 MAJOR MACKENZIE DRIVE, VAUGHAN, ON L6A1TT | T.905-832-2281



